
From: Subsits, Joe (UTC)
To: Ogden, Jeremy (Jeremy.Ogden@cngc.com)
Cc: Eutsey, Mike; Rathbun, Alan (UTC); Crawford, Denise (UTC)
Subject: October 27, 2016 Letter Bremerton Transmission Line #2
Date: Thursday, November 10, 2016 4:00:12 PM

Hi Jeremy
 
Based on the validation of key pipeline information as described in your 10/27/16 letter,  we concur
with CNGs proposal to restore the operating pressure for the 8” & 12” Bremerton Transmission line
#2
 
Let me know if you have questions
 
Joe Subsits P.E.
Chief Engineer
Pipeline Safety Program
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive
PO Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250
(360) 664-1322
jsubsits@utc.wa.gov
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